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M E M O R A N D U M 
 

 
DATE: July 5, 2018 
 
TO: Transportation Commission  
 
FROM: Howard Lazarus, City Administrator 
 
CC:  Craig Hupy, Public Services Administrator  
 Marti Praschan, Pubic Services Chief of Staff 
 Nick Hutchinson, City Engineer 
 Kayla Coleman, Systems Planning Analyst 
   
RE: FY2019 Proposed Budget Follow-up 
 

The Transportation Commission received a presentation about the proposed FY2019 budget at their 
April 18 meeting. In response to questions raised during the budget discussion additional information is 
provided below.   
 
Identification of multimodal elements in the budget 
Staff appreciates the Commission interest in understanding the budget allocation for multimodal 
elements. Staff will continue discussions to improve tracking these elements and are collecting data that 
will improve the reporting capacity in the future.  
 
Transportation-related spending over time 
A five year review of transportation spending is provided.  

 
 
As always, please do not hesitate to contact me or the Transportation Commission Staff Liaison, Kayla 
Coleman, if you have further questions or concerns. 


